_Shelton Vance

From: Mary Sims-Johnson <mccsadrmsj@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 10:16 AM

To: Shelton Vance

Cc: Gwendolyn Smith

Subject: SCCAA Appropriation of Funds/Lease Agreement
Mr. Vance,

The Madison County Board of Supervisors is currently receiving $400 per month from a lease with South
Central Community Action Agency. This entity is a partner with MCCSA in providing assistance to the
Citizens of Madison County. In the prior physical year, the BOS appropriated these funds to MCCSA to assist
in the Agency's mission. That appropriation lapsed with the close of the fiscal year. Please re-authorize the
appropriation of funds received under the lease agreement from SCCAA to be paid to MCCSA for the current
fiscal year.

Thank you for your attention and assistance. Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional
information.

NOTE: Mr. Shelter please assist by placing on the MCBOS Consent Agenda as necessary.
Thank you, | REALLY APPRECIATE YOU! Happy Holidays!

MSJ

Dr. Mary Sims-Johnson, MSW, LCSW
Executive Director

Madison County Citizens Services Agency
1005 W. Peace Street

Canton, MS 39046

(601) 391-1993

(601) 391-1997 Fax

www.mccsaweb.org



